
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL
          MANGALDAI COLLEGE, MANGALDAI

    DIST- DARRANG, PO
Phone:9435137000(M), email: principalmangaldaicollege@gmail.com 

Memo No:MC/2023/                                                                     
            
From 
 
Dr. Kamala Kanta Borah, M.Sc, Ph.D
Principal, 
Mangaldai College, Mangaldai. 
 
 
 

 

Those students who have not received the 
Dr Bani Kanata kakati award
asked to receive the same 

 

Thanking you 

 

Signed By 

Dr. Kamala Kanta Borah 
Principal, 
Mangaldai College  
 
 

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL 
MANGALDAI COLLEGE, MANGALDAI

DARRANG, PO- MANGALDAI, PIN-784125                                              
Phone:9435137000(M), email: principalmangaldaicollege@gmail.com 

 
                                                                                              Date: 

Dr. Kamala Kanta Borah, M.Sc, Ph.D 

Notice 

ho have not received the appreciation letter 
kakati award” under Pragyan Bharati
the same by tomorrow i.e. 15-12-2023.

MANGALDAI COLLEGE, MANGALDAI 
784125                                              

Phone:9435137000(M), email: principalmangaldaicollege@gmail.com  

Date: 14-12-2023 

appreciation letter of 
Pragyan Bharati, 2023 are 

2023. 


